
 
 

 
 

 
Creative Support Solutions Reaches Another Milestone! 

 

In 1998, Marnell Robertson launched her long-time vision of establishing a 

consulting firm that provided the type of telecommunications operational 

support that was unavailable at the time.  Specifically, she saw a need for a 

company that could provide support in the areas of billing, provisioning, and 

back-office processes.   

 

Fifteen successful years later, Marnell is proud of the organization and the 

operational support and solutions that she and her staff have been able to 

provide to her clients.   The industry has continued to evolve, creating new 

challenges but the staff of CSS has continued to find ways to meet the 

challenges.  CSS continues to be committed to providing the highest quality 

back-office support, and the most effective revenue generating services to 

its clients.   

 

On this 15 year anniversary, CSS President Marnell Robertson would like to 

offer her sincere thanks to her clients and staff for their trust in CSS, and for 

their ongoing support.  More importantly, Marnell would like her clients and 

staff to know that she is eager to begin the next fifteen years of this 

journey! 

 


